
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 16, 2015 
 
 
 
On Thursday, January 15, 2015, the Personnel Committee 
met in executive session to discuss the interviews of  
candidates for the position of  Pacifica Executive Director. 
 
 
Submitted by Janis Lane-Ewart, Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section	
  396(k)(4)	
  of	
  the	
  
Communications	
  Act. 
 


